
SUTTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
May 13, 2009 

MINUTES 
Approved: _________________ 

 
Present:   Mark Briggs, Chair, Joyce Smith, Co-Chair, Daniel Rice, Jack Sheehan 
Unavailable:  Francis Gatto 
Staff:    Wanda M. Bien, Secretary  
Unavailable:  Brandon Faneuf, Consultant 
 
Wetland Concern 
7:00pm    None at this time 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
64 Griggs Road 
No DEP# RDA 

The Public Hearing was opened at 7:20pm.  M. Briggs read the hearing notice as it appeared in 
the Millbury Sutton Chronicle. 
  The project consists of removal of four trees within 200’ of the pond. 
Present:  John and Francis Jensen, owners 
 J. Jensen told the Board he would like to take four dead trees down.  Two of the trees are cherry 
trees that are 40’ from the lake, the other two are pine and poplar trees that are about 15’ from the 
water.  This will allow the other trees to grow, and he will replace the four trees with 3” caliper native 
trees.  They have a much wooded piece of property with 240 – 250 trees, and have two acres (442’) of 
frontage on the pond.  One of these trees that hang’s over the neighbor’s property keeps fluffing off. 
  
Motion: To close the Public Hearing, by J. Sheehan 
2nd:  J. Smith 
Vote:  4-0-0 
 
Motion:  To issue a Negative Determination of Applicability regards to removal of four trees,  

by J. Sheehan 
2nd:  J. Smith 
Vote:  4-0-0 
 
CONTINUATIONS 
 None at this time 
 
BOARD BUSINESS 
The Board signed the Order of Conditions for 269 Mendon Road.   
 
The Board discussed the runoff issue at the Econo Lodge.  J. Smith did a site visit when the complaint 
was received.  Run off appears to be coming from Jon LeClaire’s Phase III project.  Planning Board 
will review this issue  as there is no bond on this part of the project yet.   
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There was a discussion on the issue of the abutters list that is different from the Planning list, in that the 
300’ is to include all the abutters not just the first two.  The Assessor’s office will received the correct 
copy from Conservation 
 
 Minutes      
 The Board voted on the minutes of 4-01-09  
 
Motion: To approve the minutes of April 1, 2009 corrected by J. Smith, by J. Sheehan 
2nd:  D. Rice  
Vote:  4-0-0 
 
 
Motion:  To adjourn, by J. Sheehan 
2nd:  J. Smith 
Vote:  4-0-0 
 
Adjourned at 8:30pm. 
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